
 

DARTS Report – April 2022 

- The DARTS' service delivered 36,649 trips in March 2022.  

- Public Health has lifted capacity restrictions and the service is now operating at 100% capacity.  

- Masks are still required on public transit, including DARTS’ vehicles.  

- The DARTS Board is currently accepting applications. If interested in applying, please email 

info@dartstransit.com for details.  

- DART will have booths at the upcoming Senior’s Kick Off Event and Dundas Seniors Fair.  
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